
Date 5 February 2019 
 
Subject Planning letter 2019 
 
The Standing Committee on Kingdom Relations has asked me for a planning letter for 2019. 
The planning overview is enclosed. 
 
In the planning you will find quarterly the letters, reports etc. that are now foreseeable and 
will be sent to you. For the sake of completeness, I would like to point out that only some of 
the documents are foreseeable and that the planning is surrounded by some uncertainty. 
 
The State Secretary of the Interior and Kingdom Relations, 
R.W. Knops 
 


